
Edinburgh Planning Commission 
Tuesday, December 19, 2023 
6:00pm, Town Hall 
 
The Edinburgh Planning Commission meeting was held on December 19, 2023, at 6:00pm. 

Chairman Keith Sells opened the meeting with roll call with Bob Ackerman, Stephanie Taylor, Miriam 

Rooks, Bill Jones, Ray Walton, Debbie Buck, Justin Lollar, and Kami Ervin, Commission Secretary, present.  

Deborah Vaughan was absent.  Also present was Town Attorney Dustin Huddleston, Planning Director 

Wade Watson, Town Manager Kevin McGinnis, and new Planning Director Julie Young.    

Debbie Buck made a motion to approve the minutes of the November 21, 2023 meeting, Bob Ackerman 

seconded, and motion carried.   

Wade Watson advised the commission that there was an error in advertisement of the public hearing 

for Subdivision Control Ordinance so no action could be taken at this meeting. 

Kevin McGinnis discussed the purpose of the plan and asked for any questions or feedback.  The 

commission reviewed some grammatical errors, items that needed clarified, and with no additional 

changes, the draft will be revised for discussion and possible favorable or unfavorable recommendation 

to the Town Council at the January meeting.  

With no other business, Ray Walton made a motion to adjourn and Debbie Buck seconded.  Motion 

carried. 

 

___________________________________________________ 

Keith Sells, Chairman 

 

___________________________________________________ 

Kami Ervin, Secretary 


